From: English, Rachel

Sent: 21 January 2020 10:01

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2019/5835/P 4b Hampstead Hill Gardens
Please log

Rachel English
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 2726

Sent: 18 January 2020 !!!

To: English, Rachel <Rachel.English@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Planning Application 2019/5835/P 4b Hampstead Hill Gardens

Dear Ms English

We are writing to oppose the application to redevelop 4b Hampstead Hill Gardens. We are
residents of Hampstead Hill Gardens. | have been here for more than 40 years and live close to
the property in question. We oppose it for the following reasons:

1. The addition of a third floor would be completely out of keeping with the attached property at
4a and would block the views and sunlight to neighbouring properties.

2. The proposed design is wholly inconsistent with 4a and also inconsistent with the immediate
Grade Il listed buildings amongst which it sits.

3.  The move of the front of the development towards pavement will create an over dominating
building and lose off the road parking space. This is important to the road since the Royal Free
Hospital uses it for over spill parking for its Blue Badge holders.

For these reasons | hope that you will reject these current plans which would undoubtedly mar
Hampstead Hill Gardens.

With many thanks.
Melvyn and Gabriel Bragg

12 Hampstead Hill Gardens
NW3 2PL



